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 SANEX 

HOUSE & GARDEN 

AQUEOUS PRESSURIZED SPRAY INSECTICIDE

INSECTICIDE EN SOLUTION AQUEUSE SOUS PRESSION

450 g

DOMESTIC/DOMESTIQUE

CAUTION/ATTENTION

EXPLOSIVE/EXPLOSIF

READ LABEL BEFORE USING/LIRE L'ETIQUETTE AVANT L'EMPLOI

REG.NO./NO.D'ENR. 16973 

P.C.P. ACT/L.P.A.

GUARANTEE/GARANTIE:  RESMETHRIN  0.25%

MANUFACTURED BY/FABRIQUE PAR 
SANEX INC. 

2695 SLOUGH ST. 
MISSISSAUGA, ONT. 

L4T 1G2

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Shake well before using.  Remove protective
cap.  Aim spray opening away from person.  Push button to spray.

INDOORS - FOR HOUSEFLIES, MOSQUITOES AND GNATS: Close all doors
and windows.  Point nozzle upward, direct the spray mist to all
parts of the room, especially windows and other light sources
which attract these insects.  Spray 2 to 3 seconds for every 10
cubic metres of space.  Fill the room with mist, then leave the
treated area.  Keep the room closed for at least 15 minutes. 
Ventilate the room when treatment is completed.

INDOORS - FOR CRAWLING INSECTS: Cockroaches, earwigs, grain
mites, sowbugs, silverfish, spiders and centipedes.  Spray
thoroughly and frequently into hiding places such as cracks,
crevices, moist areas, openings around pipes and sinks, under
refrigerators, baseboards, door frames, bookcases and storage



areas.  SPRAY DIRECTLY ON INSECTS where possible.  Repeat as
necessary.

ANTS: Spray trails, nests and points of entry.  Spray on ants
where possible.  Repeat as necessary.

FLEAS: Protect dogs and cats from fleas by spraying their resting
areas.  Hold spray nozzle about 45 cm from area to be treated. 
Apply spray at the rate of 6 sec. per 1 linear m.  Direct spray
on resting areas and floor around these areas.  Treat bedding the
same way.  Also spray entire inside surface of dog houses. 
Repeat as necessary.  Also treat dogs and cats with a registered
product before they re-enter the area just treated with this
product.

OUTDOORS - TO REDUCE ANNOYANCE FROM FLYING INSECTS: Spray areas
infested with mosquitoes, gnats(midges), houseflies, biting flies
and flying moths(millers).  Follow precautions listed above. 
Hold container 45-60 cm from shrubs, bushes and grassy areas. 
Spray these areas with a slow sweeping motion at the rate of from
1 to 3 seconds per cubic m. of space while moving away from the
treated areas.  Treat open porches and patios in a similar
manner.  Spray only when the air is still.  Allow spray to
dissipate before occupying the treated area.  Repeat as
necessary.

OUTDOORS - TO PROTECT ORNAMENTAL PLANTS: To kill exposed aphids,
thrips, whiteflies, leafhoppers, plant bugs, spittlebugs and
Japanese beetle on smaller rhododendrons, pines, spruce, hemlock,
spirea, dogwood, palm, mimosa, toyan, viburnum, euonymus, oaks,
maples, locust, forsythia and althea and mimosa webworm larvae on
mimosa spray directly on insects.  Hold container 45 cm from the
infested plants.  Spray in short spray bursts of one to three
seconds or spray at the rate of 3 sec. per linear meter of
growth.  Direct spray to all sides covering foliage until
slightly moist.  Avoid heavy wetting.  Repeat as necessary to
obtain control.  Spray peonies, iris, zinnia, snapdragons,
ageratums, chrysanthemums, nasturtiums, daisy, geraniums,
marigolds, daphne, fatshedera, ivy, tobira, queen sago and borad
leaf acacia for kill of exposed aphids, thrips, adult whiteflies,
leafhoppers, plant bugs, spittlebugs and Japanese beetles.  Spray
as directed above. Ornamental Quince, Juniper, Cypress,
Ornamental Mulberry, Ash, Cotoneaster, Rose, Camellia, Azalea,
Pyracantha and Caenothus may also be treated to kill the above
exposed pests, but use with extreme caution.  Certain varieties
have shown some leaf burn under certain conditions of use such as
heavy dosage.  Repeat as necessary to obtain control.

INDOORS - TO PROTECT HOUSE PLANTS: Spray infested African
violets, philandendron, geraniums, begonias, coleus to kill the



exposed stages of listed pests.  Repeat application as necessary.

OUTDOORS - TO REDUCE ANNOYANCE OF NUISANCE PESTS: ANTS: Spray
trails, nests and points of entry.  Spray on ants where possible. 
Repeat as necessary. FLEAS: Same as for indoor use. SPIDERS:
Direct short burst of spray on spiders and repeat as necessary.
WASPS: Application should be made in late evening when insects
are at rest.  Spray liberally into hiding and breeding places
contacting as many insects as possible.  Repeat as necessary.

INDOORS - FOR PROTECTION OF WOOLENS Apply only to garments,
blankets, carpets, and other woolen fabrics before placing in
storage for protection from larvae of webbing clothing moths and
black carpet beetles.  Dry clean or wash garments and blankets
before treating.  Clean carpets, draperies and other fabrics by
thoroughly brushing before treating.  Hold the container 34-45 cm
from the fabric and apply the spray while moving evenly in a
forward and back motion across the fabric while covering 1 m per
3 seconds.  Spray the entire fabric surface until it is slightly
moist or damp to the touch.  When possible treat both sides of
the fabric.  Do not soak or wet fabric.  For maximum protection
place treated fabrics after drying in plastic or paper bags. 
Also treat cracks and crevices of closets, chests and trunks
where these fabrics are being stored.  Treat the cracks and
crevices at the rate of 6 seconds per linear meter.

WHEN APPLIED AS DIRECTED on fabric and in storage areas this
treatment will offer protection for 5 months.  To insure
protection inspect the fabric in the storage area once every
three months.  Repeat application only when necessary.  Avoid
heavy applications.  When possible make application outdoors.  If
application is make indoors do not remain in treated areas. 
Ventilate the area after treatment is complete.

PRECAUTIONS:  Keep out of reach of children.  Cover or remove all
foods before spraying.  Do not contaminate feed or foodstuffs. 
Do not use on crops or in food processing plant.  Cover or remove
fish bowls.  Do not ingest.  Do not breathe spray mist.  Avoid
skin contact.  Contents under pressure.  Do not puncture.  Do not
expose container to temperatures above 50 deg C.  Never throw
container into fire or incinerate.  Protect from freezing.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS: If eye or skin irritation occurs flush
with water.  Get immediate medical attention if other symptoms
are present.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offense
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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